
BUDGET ADOPTION 

 

The Board of Commissioners of Carroll County, Ohio has formally adopted its 2019 budget.  

The budget is on file for public inspection at the office of the County Auditor, 119 S. Lisbon 

Street, Suite 203, Carrollton, Ohio 44615. 

 

      By Order of the Board of Commissioners 

      of Carroll County 

        

      /s/: Janice E. Leggett     

      Janice E. Leggett, Clerk Supervisor 

 

 

Posted on July 12, 2018 

Published in The Free Press Standard July 19, 2018 


